
As LIFE GAIA Sense is coming to an end, we are now ready to share with you the fruit of our 
joint efforts to inspire and support farmers and agri-cooperatives in the path towards sustainability, 
by helping them seize the benefits of smart farming. 

We are currently working on a digital event that will take place on the 11th of May 
(10:00-12:00 CEST) and we’re pleased and honored that Paolo De Castro, Member of the 
European Parliament, has accepted to be our host. 

The event will address the lessons learned during the project as well as partners’ testimonies and 
you can expect contributions on behalf of high level representatives of the EU institutions and 
farming community. It will also be an opportunity to debate and exchange on the key challenge and 
opportunity of the green and digital transition for EU agriculture.

We will soon send you the programme of the event & the invitation to register. 

Make sure to mark the date in your calendar!
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